
  
 

 
  
  

 

13 May 2025 

 

Subject: Update on Level 2 Pathway at Fakenham Sixth Form  

 

Dear Applicants & Parents/ Carers,  

Thank you for your application to join Fakenham Sixth Form in September 2025. We were pleased to meet 
you during the recent interview process and to learn more about your aspirations for the next stage of your 
education.  

Following a review of applications and interviews, it was clear that the vast majority of applicants for 
September 2025 will be on our Level 3 pathway studying a combination of A Levels and Level 3 BTEC 
qualifications. Based on this we have decided we will not be running our Level 2 pathway in the next 
academic year. This decision has been made because only a very small number of students are likely to be 
eligible for or interested in the course, making it unviable to deliver effectively.  

If you were likely to be on the Level 2 programme, we strongly encourage you to meet with your school 
careers advisor, who can support you in exploring alternative options and help identify the best next steps 
for your education and future goals.  

Thank you again for your interest in Fakenham Sixth Form. We wish you every success in your GCSE and 
look forward to seeing you on our Level 3 BTEC and A Level courses in September.  

We are here to help guide you during this important transition.  

Yours faithfully   

  

Mrs Marshall-Smith  

Assistant Headteacher-Head of Sixth Form  

  

 


